
 
          September 2021 

Reading Books 

Dear parents, 

As you may be aware, as a key part of our reading curriculum in Key Stage 1 we 

use the Read Write Inc (RWInc) phonic scheme. To support this we have 

purchased additional home reading books, which contain words that match the 

sounds your child is learning in their phonic lessons. Your child will bring these 

books home additionally to our current reading scheme books. They are labelled 

as RWInc home books. Your child will have the opportunity to change this book 

during their daily phonic lesson. These books are separate to the reading 

scheme books. We are going to continue to use the existing reading scheme in 

the same way as we do now. This is because we want to offer a wide variety of 

books (fiction, non-fiction, poetry) to help develop children’s love of reading. 

Children know the colour band of the book they are reading on the reading 

scheme and will continue to change these independently, when required. The 

colour of their reading scheme book and phonics book will most likely be 

different, this is because they are organised in a different way. 

As with all home reading, please continue to support your child by listening to 

them regularly (5 times per week) and recording this reading in their learning 

log. We will be encouraging children to read both books over the week. Please 

continue to ask them comprehension style questions (see examples overleaf) and 

remember to read the books more the once to help develop your child’s fluency 

and expression. 

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to ask. 

 

Happy reading, 

Mrs Hill  

 

 

 

 



 
 

   


